
  
 
 
    1525 Rowan Street 
    Victoria, B.C. 
    V8P 1X4 
     
    Phone: 250-595-3611 
    Fax: 250-598-5947 
 

 
May 28, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians  
 

Welcome back to Doncaster! We are so excited to be welcoming you back and are looking forward to 
spending some time with your children over the coming weeks. This email is to provide details regarding 
your child’s scheduled times for in-class opportunities for the month of June.  
If your child has been placed in Cohort A, they will attend school on Mondays and Tuesdays  
If your child has been placed in Cohort B, they will attend school on Wednesdays and Thursdays 
FRIM students start at 8:45 and are dismissed at 2:15 
ENG students start at 9:00 and are dismissed at 2:30 
ESW students will continue to attend their confirmed schedule with access from 8:40 to 2:50.   
 

Teachers will remain working remotely with the online learning platform, which is accessible for all 
students regardless of whether or not they are returning. 
 
Upon arrival, look for Division line-up notices on the tarmac outside of the main entrance to the school. 
Students will need to space themselves in the line ups. Teachers will be there to greet the class and lead 
the distanced line-up safely into the school at the scheduled arrival time. Parents/guardians will not enter 
into the school with students (plan for a confident good-bye outside). We ask that you offer safe distances 
to other adults (and children) outside on our school grounds.  
 
Please make every effort to arrive on time. We will not linger outside in order to ensure safe and efficient 
entry into the building at the start of the day.   
 
At pick-up, students will meet parents outside at the same distanced line-up spot. We will have staggered 
dismissal times.  When you collect your child, we ask that you leave the school grounds so the next group 
can collect their children. 
 
If your child has been attending Doncaster as an ESW student and you require the extended hours, your 
drop off will begin at 8:40am in the gym and pick up will be at 2:50 pm at the gym doors.  
 

We are looking forward to spending some time together with your child during our in-class sessions. 
Please continue to access the remote learning opportunities on the days your child is not in-session. 
 

 We will be spending time outside in all weather (apply sunscreen/wear rain gear as per the daily 

forecast) 

 Practice a 20 second hand washing routine 

 Talk about safe distances 

Please Bring:  

 Pre-filled Water bottle 

 A personal toy for outside play (e.g., ball or skipping rope) 

 Chromebook 

 Lunch / Snack– all students will be asked to bring home any garbage 

 If possible please send school supplies in a pencil case/ box (pencils, eraser, scissors, 

markers/pencil crayons, glue stick 

Sincerely,  
 
Doncaster Staff 


